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Climate summary  
Temperatures observed in July 2014  

 

Observed temperature departure from normal  

Unusually 
warm 



Climate summary  
Precipitation observed in July 2014  

 

Accumulated precipitation percentage of normal  





Drought designated areas continue to expand 
across the west, particularly in California. 





Climate Outlook to the middle of August 2014  
  
 

Temperature Rainfall 
Predominant 

500 mb flow pattern 



Temperature and Precipitation Outlook 
August 2014 

Unusually warm temperatures 
likely continuing in the far west 

Temperatures  Precipitation  

No consistent signal for 
rainfall over the west. 



Rainfall 
Effects 
Oct-Dec 

Temp 
Effects 
Oct-Dec 

Sea Surface 
Temperate Anomalies 

El Nino Status: 
Possible weak El Nino  

forming by autumn 2014 



Temperature and Precipitation Outlook 
September, October, and November 2014 

Unusually warm temperatures 
continuing for the far west 

Temperatures  Precipitation  

Most likely dry over much of the 
Pacific Northwest  



Experimental  
Temperature and Precipitation Outlook 

Autumn 2014 

Unusually warm and dry conditions are expected to  
continue into autumn of 2014. 

Temperature  

Precipitation  



NWCC Predictive Services 
 outlook :  

August 2014  
 

Designated areas in Oregon and Washington will 
remain at higher-than-usual risk of large, costly 

wildfires through August of 2014. This is the 
result of background drought since spring plus 

the effects of a dry July. Risk of large fires spikes 
during periodic lightning events, particularly 

those with little precipitation. Strong winds also 
contribute to elevation of large fire risk. 



NWCC Predictive Services 
 outlook :  

September 2014  
 

Much of Oregon and Washington will remain at 
higher-than-usual risk of large, costly wildfires 
into September of 2014. Southeastern Oregon 
will return to normal large fire potential as a 
result of decreasing lightning frequency by 

September. The risk of large, costly fires driven 
by wind will remain elevated across much of 

eastern Oregon and eastern Washington. 



NWCC Predictive Services 
 outlook :  

October and November of 2014  
 

The northwest geographic area will return to 
‘normal’ potential in October of 2014. 

Remember that ‘normal’ fire activity in October 
includes some potential for wildfires during 

strong winds east of the Cascades in Oregon and 
Washington.   









Next Outlook 
Thursday September 

4th 
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